
Elizabeth Umland 

From: Mark Porada

Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2007 10:52 AM

To: Elizabeth Umland

Subject: FW: Questions
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From: Frederick, David C. [mailto:DFREDERICK@KHHTE.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2006 1:33 PM 
To: Ralph Lancaster; Barbara Conklin; Seitz, Collins; Mark Porada; Rachel Horowitz 
Subject: RE: Questions 
 
Dear Special Master Lancaster, 
    Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.  On behalf of our clients, we would be grateful to 
know whether BP is involved in the Maine project and appreciate your willingness to make such 
inquiries of your partner who is handling the matter. 
Respectfully, 
David Frederick 
 

From: Ralph Lancaster [mailto:rlancaster@PierceAtwood.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2006 1:27 PM 
To: Barbara Conklin; Seitz, Collins; Frederick, David C.; Mark Porada; Rachel Horowitz 
Subject: Questions 
 
Dear Mr. Frederick,  

The attorney responsible for handling the Downeast matter is out of the office.  

I have left word for him to call me but it may be Monday before I will have the 
answers to your questions.  

In the meantime, it has occurred to me that he may not know the answer to your 
second question, i.e., "Is BP a participant ("partner" is, I believe, the term you used) 
in the project?" If he does not, do you want him to ask the client? 

Ralph Lancaster  

 
 
Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.  
Pierce Atwood LLP  
One Monument Square  
Portland, ME  04101  
207.791.1100  



207.791.1260 (direct)  
207.791.1350 (fax)  
mailto:rlancaster@pierceatwood.com  
http://www.pierceatwood.com/bios/lancaster.html  

This email was sent from the law firm Pierce Atwood LLP.  It may contain 
information that is privileged and confidential.  If you suspect that you were not 
intended to receive it, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible.  Thank 
you. 
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